Better Reading Partners Volunteers

We have been running the Better Reading Partners (BRP) programme at Highgate Primary School for over five years now and have seen amazing improvements in both the reading skills and attitudes towards reading of the children who have taken part in the project. 

Better Reading Partners (BRP) involves adults volunteering to come into school on a regular basis (usually two or three short sessions per week) to support individual children in developing their reading skills. Each session lasts approximately 20 minutes and many volunteers who have already taken part in the project have found that it has also helped them to develop a better understanding of ways to support their own child’s development as a reader. 

Ideally, volunteers will be able to commit to a minimum of two sessions a week, working with children between 9:00 - 9:50am or at the end of the school day from approximately 2:45-3:25pm. However, timings may be adapted to suit your requirements and commitments. In line with our usual practice, parents will not be asked to work in their own children’s classes. 

If you are new to Better Reading Partners, I will be running a short meeting and training session in the Meetings Room on Thursday 17th September at 9:15am. If you are interested in taking part in this training, please contact me at: rvince2.309@lgflmail.org. If you are unable to attend the training, but would like to become a Better Reading Partner, please contact me by email, indicating the times/days that you are able to offer and whether you have any preference with regard to the age of the children (e.g. key stage one only).

I would also be extremely grateful for the continued participation of those who volunteered for Better Reading Partners last year, as the children who took part in the project gained so much from your fantastic support.  If you have previously volunteered for Better Reading Partners, I am sending a separate email, so please don’t feel that you need to attend the training session again.

Kind regards,

Ruth Vince
Deputy Head and Literacy Subject Leader​
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